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Comments: | would strongly urge the Forest Service to NOT approve this project. The pristine nature of this
area, coupled with the increase in the numbers of wildlife in the area (to include grizzly bears and wolverines)
seems to make this a no-brainer to deny. The area is extremely popular for hikers and day use and seems to be
well regulated at this level. Turning it into a resort with many times the number of people would very negatively
impact the wildlife, flora, and cleanliness of the water. Please don't elect to spoil this incredible natural beauty
with such a significant expansion. Thank you



